
 

>>> Clint Stewart <cstewart@bvcsd.com> 3/9/2012 8:05 AM >>>  

 

In reading the draft report, I am somewhat left bewildered by the title which implies that Bear 

Valley water service is regularly serving water that violates the MCL for certain constituents and 

has no alternative to doing so. This could not be further from the truth.  

 

Bear Valley has a few wells that over time have produced test results that exceeded the MCL for 

either Nitrate or Radio nuclides. These wells have always been taken out of service and our 

water system has enough redundancy that continued use of any, so called, “contaminated” water 

is not required.  

 

We would therefore expect that Bear Valley CSD be removed from this list. There is a serious 

difference in having a contaminated well and using or relying on a contaminated well!  

 

C. Stewart, Superintendant of Public Works  

 


